
Directions for Moss and Riker’s Reading Students: 
 
*If you have internet access, log on to Commonlit.org (email your Reading teacher 
if you don’t have the login info for this website and we can look it up for you). You 
will see two assigned articles for each week. You cannot start the article before 
the assigned date, but you can complete it ANYTIME after the assigned date. If 
you do not have internet access, then the articles/questions are printed and in 
your packet. Most of the articles include a written response question. If it is 
possible to answer in AEC format, please use that format. If it isn’t possible to 
answer in that format, your answer will be accepted as long as it answers the 
question and makes complete sense. All answers should be three or more 
sentences (even if you don’t answer in AEC format). 
 
*You have also been assigned journal entries to write. Each journal entry should 
be answered in 5 or more complete sentences….this is NOT AEC writing and does 
not have to be answered in that format. These journal entries will also count 
toward your Language grade (for Deming and Moss), so be sure to follow 
capitalization and punctuation rules and check your spelling! These journal 
prompts can be found on Teams and on the school website. (If you have a paper 
packet, your prompts are in there). You can turn in Journal Writing answers by 
completing it in Teams (Office 365) or you can take a picture of your answers and 
email to your Reading teacher (your Reading teacher will share this work with 
your Language teacher – so you don’t need to send a separate email). 
 
The work for the rest of the year will be assigned and posted in the same way: 
*If you have internet access, assignments can be found on Commonlit.org and the 
Journal Writing prompts can be found on the school website and in Office 365 
Teams. 
 
 
If you have questions, you can email your teachers at any time: 
Rebecca.moss@sccboe.org 
Katherine.riker@sccboe.org 
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